
  Katherine K. Mudge 

  Executive Vice President & General Counsel 

  3415 Greystone Drive, Suite 300 

  Austin, Texas  78731-2365 

   

  +1 720 670 3197 phone 

+1 408 351 4951 fax 

katherine.mudge@globalcapacity.com 

March 10, 2016 
 

Via ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY  40602-0615 
 

Re: GC Pivotal, LLC d/b/a Global Capacity 
  Case No. 2016-00059 – An Inquiry into the State Universal Fund  

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 

Enclosed is the Motion to Withdraw submitted on behalf of GC Pivotal, LLC d/b/a Global Capacity 
for filing in the above referenced case.   

 
An electronic version of the paper was uploaded to the Public Service Commission’s Electronic 

Filing System on this day.  The materials in the electronic submission are a true representation of the 
materials in the paper medium. 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of the Motion and 

returning it to me in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided for that purpose. 
 
Any questions you have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at (303) 290-7676 or 

via email to Katherine.mudge@globalcapacity.com.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ Katherine K. Mudge 
 
      Katherine K. Mudge 
      Executive Vice President & General Counsel 
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